
Belvidere Heritage, Inc. 

P.O. Box 134  

Belvidere, New Jersey 07823 

www.belvidereheritage.com 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

For Immediate Release 
For more information contact: 

 

Belvidere Heritage 

Contact: Amy Lewis, President 

Phone: 908-750-3107 

Email: belvidereheritage@gmail.com 

 

SCHOLARSHIP FUNDING SECURED 
Student Volunteers Rewarded 

 

Belvidere, New Jersey (May 7, 2018) – Belvidere 

Heritage, the new non-profit charitable 

organization responsible for planning the rebirth of 

Victorian Days received some welcomed news last 

week. As promised, former event personnel have 

ensured that volunteers with the Class of 2018 will 

receive their accrued scholarship funding even 

though Victorian Days did not occur in 2017.   

 

“These students have shown exemplary leadership capabilities through their volunteer 

service and deserve to have these promised funds made available to them,” said 

Treasurer Joan McDonald. In the past, students who volunteered for Victorian Days 

received credits towards a graduation scholarship. Following the cancellation of 

Victorian Days in 2017, many within the community worried that the accrued credits 

and scholarship funds were lost.  

 

“The work ethic of the students who volunteer for Victorian Days is amazing, and we are 

proud of how each one has contributed for the love of Belvidere,” said President Amy 

Lewis. She continued, “We are very thankful for the former committee’s cooperation. It 

is the new board’s intent to expand and enhance the scholarship offering for future 

volunteers.” The rebirth of Victorian Days will take place September 8th and 9th 2018 at 

Garret D. Wall Park and will be launched with a formal cotillion on the evening of 

September 7th. Residents and visitors wishing to receive additional information on the 

event, volunteer or scholarship opportunities may visit www.belvidereheritage.com.   
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